
Hayden Island 

 

Your plan is egregiously flawed.  Remove West Hayden Island from your comprehensive plan. 
 
You are blatantly breaking your commitment:  no development unless the Port provides a 
binding agreement to commit to a five-year public process.  The Port has refused to do that. 
 
Has the Port muscled its way into controlling you? 
 

Karin Barendrick 
 
Karin Barendrick <kbgoducks@msn.com> 
707 N. Hayden Island Dr., Unit 409 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


